
Optimizing our fleet.
Estimated savings 

of $400,000

Finding savings from our 
outsourced services. 

Estimated savings of $333,000
Reducing operating and 

maintenance costs of Police 
Headquarters.

Estimated savings 
of $75,000

Expanding our training 
capability through the Fire 

Training Academy.
Estimated revenue 

of $ 100,000 
 

Refining the scope of 
work for Fire services. 

Estimated revenues and 
savings of $10,000

Optimizing internal 
resources and refining 
operating procedures. 
Estimated savings of 

$126,000

Employing cost-recovery 
measures and penalties. 
Estimated revenues and 

savings of $85,000 

$ 1.13 Million 
Estimated Savings 

and Revenue

The City of Saint John is committed to identifying areas where we can improve our processes, find efficiencies, 
and generate revenue. Here’s how the Continuous Improvement team and City staff aim to generate 

$ 1.13 million to address the deficit.

For more information, visit 
www.saintjohn.com/sustainingsaintjohn
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